CARROLL, RAY

IN MEMORIAM

With deep regret we inform you of the passing this morning of our dear colleague, Ray Carroll
at the age of 59.

Ray was the Director of the MBA program in the School of Business and Professor of
Accounting. He began his Dalhousie teaching career, part time, in 1977 after the completion of
his MBA. He also taught accounting at the Halifax Regional VVocational School (later NSCC)
during that time. He joined Dalhousie full time in 1986 as a visiting professor and later became
Associate Professor in 1987. During his career with Dalhousie University Ray obtained his
PhD and the rank of Full Professor. He was currently serving as the President of the Dalhousie
University Club.

Ray had great enthusiasm for everything he did and was especially passionate about his family,
his students and his experience living in China. We will always remember his steadfastness and
good humour while facing his health challenges, always putting others before himself. Ray was
a driving force in the MBA program and its renewal and that will be just one of the wonderful
legacies he will leave here at Dalhousie.

Ray is survived by his wife, Carol and children, Ray Jr., Natasha and Mathew. Please join us in
sending Ray's family, colleagues and students our sincere condolences. At the family's request,
as an expression of sympathy, donations may be made to the Prof. Ray Carroll Prize c/o
External Relations, Dalhousie University, Halifax, NS, B3H 3J5 (Tel: 902-494- 8801 or Toll
Free 1-800-565-9969).

The flag on Studley campus will be lowered in Ray's memory.
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